
  

 

Australian Greens' Additional Comments 
 
I thank the Committee and those who made submissions on my bill. I reiterate the 
Australian Greens' commitment to implement a country of origin labelling system that 
provides fairness and transparency for Australian producers and consumers, and 
provides clear labelling provisions for locally manufactured food. 
I intend to bring forward new legislation based on the valuable feedback received 
through this inquiry. 
 
 
 
 

Senator Christine Milne 
Leader of the Australian Greens 
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